
The following Middle 
School students made Hon-
or Roll for the first tri-
mester with a 3.0 or higher:  

Kali Norris 3.0 

Ashley Dodson 3.0 

Jasmine Williams 3.0 

Elizabeth Devos 3.0 

Hunter Arnsdorf 3.0 

Marisa Elmore 3.2 

Caleb Dybala 3.4 

Charlee Johnson 3.4 

Alice Daughtery 3.4 

Jessika Hendrickson 3.4 

3.5 or higher: 

Coty Wiginton 3.6 

Joe Blanton-Foley 3.6 

Liam Hodge 3.8 

Kolton Fisher 3.8 

Shae Wiginton 3.8 

Joshua Rabjohn 3.8 

Garret Marcoulier 3.8 

Caitlyn Rabjohn 4.0 

Tommy Hewitt 4.0 

Gabe Vidlak 4.0 

Ryan Vidlak 4.0 

Milo Dolantree 4.0 

  Eligible for induction 
in Junior National Hon-
or Society for 2 consecu-
tive trimesters of 3.5 or 
higher (3rd trimester of 
last year and current 
trimester): 

Lorelei McNally 4.0 

Mason Lindorf 4.0 

Josh Saunders 4.0 

Parker Wright 4.0 

Adara Peppercorn 4.0 

Madison Lothrop 4.0 
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Special points of interest: 

 Honor Roll– Page 1 

 Page 2—Library News 

 Page 3—Cafeteria News 

Winter break will end Monday, January 

6th…..We are looking forward to getting 

back to our classes and making this the 

best 2014 possible!  We thank parents, 

grandparents, guardians and all of those 

who help to enrich the life and culture at 

Applegate School—Happy New Year to 

you all ! 

Applegate 

School 

School Hours ~ 

Grades K-5   8:10 to 2:35    Grades 6-8   8:10 to 2:40 

Congratulations to all of our hardworking 

students—we are off to a great start this year!!! 

We’ve had a very successful Christmas program this year.  This year the middle 

school drama class participated in a play called “A Story Book Christmas”.   Some 

actors were Kolton Fisher, Madison Lothrop, Milo Dolan, Shae Wiginton, Adara 

Peppercorn, Nahane Rumery, Alice Holcombe, Liz Caudell, Jamas Guient, Moshe 

Little-Guient, Jessi Hendrickson, Robert Peterson, Joe Foley, Brooklyn Jacobs,  

Lorelei McNally and the drama teacher Mrs. Boehm.  Kids in the classes kinder-

garten through eighth grade, that were not in the drama class, sang the chorus 

and did an amazing job.   Afterwards we had a special visit from Santa Claus, who 

handed out candy canes to all of the little kids.  Overall we had a very fun night.  

Contributed by Shae Wiginton  






